
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support 

throughout the Autumn Term. Staff, pupils and all stakeholders in Tai have 

worked extremely hard to ensure that school has remained a happy, safe 

environment during these difficult times. It is very much a team effort, and it 

couldn’t be done without you! 

 

Christmas Update for the last week of term 

The latest update came out last night regarding school closure for the 

Christmas break. This letter is on our website.  

The school will be closed to pupils on Wednesday 16th, Thursday 17th and 

Friday 18th December. 

I have had a number of calls from parents/carers who have decided to keep 

their child off from the end of this week-Friday 11th. As per Welsh Government 

guidelines you will not be penalised for keeping yor child home at this time. 

Pupils who attend a Mainstream school should attend as normal on Monday. 

Our last day for pupils will be Tuesday 15th December, as a result of RCT’s 

decision we have had to reschedule next week’s events as followed: 

Tuesday 15th December (The last day of school) 



We have asked Santa and his Elf to make a socially distant visit for fun and 

games. 

 

Blended Learning next week 

There will be fun activities provided on Google Classroom for the pupils to 

complete for 2 days next week. Thursday is an Inset day so no work will be 

provided for pupils on this day.  

Staff will continue to work until 18th December so if you have any queries  

contact us on: 

01443 422666 

Admin.taicentre@rctcbc.gov.uk 

School reopens for pupils on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  

Inset day-Monday 4th January 2021 

 

Wishing all of our pupils and parents/carers a very Merry Christmas and a very 

Happy New Year. 

 

With regards 

Mrs M. Chadney 

Head Tai Education Centre 
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